
 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 

Good afternoon,                       
 
Work has begun on the Richmond-San Rafael Bridge Access Improvement 
Project. Construction updates for the week of January 23rd and the week 
of January 30th, 2017: 

• Shoulder Closures –The right shoulder of the Richmond San Rafael 
eastbound bridge will be closed from 5am to 2pm daily during the 
week of January 23rd. Both lanes will remain open during this 
time.  

• Nighttime Construction – From Tuesday evening to Saturday morning 
the week of January 23rd, temporary striping and barriers (k-
rail) will be installed along eastbound and westbound 580 from 
Sir Francis Drake Boulevard in Marin County to Castro Street in 
Contra Costa County. One lane will remain open at all times 

• Bicycle Shuttle By Request – Starting on Thursday January 26, the 
existing bicycle access on 580 between Marine Street and Stenmark 
Drive will no longer be available due to construction. In lieu of 
freeway access, a free shuttle with bike racks will be available 
from 7am-7pm starting Thursday January 26th between Marine Street 
and Stenmark Drive. PLEASE NOTE: The shuttle may take up to 20 
minutes to arrive once called (510-715-1465). Cyclists will not 
have access to freeway shoulders at this time.    

• Main Street Eastbound On / Off Ramp Closures – During the week of 
January 30th, temporary closures of the eastbound 580 Main Street 
on and off ramps in San Rafael will occur spanning two days (from 
evening to early morning). The Main Street off-ramp will be 
closed from 7pm to 6am and the on-ramp will be closed from 9pm to 
6am. Please see detour maps below. 

• February Nighttime Construction – Starting in February, the 
contractor will be relocating a water main under Main Street 
between Francisco Boulevard and eastbound 580 on and off ramps. 
Construction will occur at night to minimize traffic impacts. 

Notice: This information is based on the work plans submitted by the 
contractors which are subject to change for various reasons. For the 
most current information on all lane and ramp closures please check 
the web site shown below before beginning your travel. 

You are receiving this e-mail as a courtesy from the Richmond-San Rafael Bridge Access 
Improvement Project. We send out notifications when contractors on the project plan a 
lane closure or construction activity that may have an effect on traffic in the vicinity. 
If you no longer wish to receive these notifications, please respond to this e-mail and 
state that you would like to be removed from the distribution list. 



 

John Goodwin, Public Information Officer 
Richmond-San Rafael Bridge Access Improvement Project  

HOTLINE: 510-273-3640 
http://mtc.ca.gov/our-work/plans-projects/major-regional-
projects/richmond-san-rafael-bridge-access-improvements 
 
DETOUR MAPS: 
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